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REMEMBER WHEN....
we had in person Bible Study? Well, how

about we begin that again!?! Per the

Deacon Ministry, effective May 11,

2022, we will begin DUAL Prayer

Meeting & Bible Study every Wednesday

night! If you're not able to attend in

person just yet, NO WORRIES! Zoom

and YouTube are still available as well.

Blessings!
Prayer Meeting: 6:30-7p ~  Bible Study: 7-8p

MEMBERSHIP MATTERS!
Our membership roster has to be updated. For

this effort to be a success, we need ALL hands

on deck! Effective Monday, May 2nd, through

Tuesday, May 31st, we are asking EVERY

member to complete a membership form.

Ushers will provide you with a membership

form/card. You may return it to them by the end

of worship. OR you may go to our church

website, under News & Events and complete an

online form for you and your family.  Whatever

works best for you. Let’s please be obedient and

assist our leadership in updating our

membership roster. It will take you five minutes

or LESS! For any questions, reach out to the

Communications Ministry.  THANK YOU!
      https://forms.gle/zE26pALykv8kJGWg9                  

Membership Form
QR Code

A REQUEST FROM PASTOR GRAY
We are looking for members who

have relatives that served in the

military, who are no longer with us.

These people will be remembered

on Sunday, May 29, 2022 during

service. Please contact the church

office at 502.267.6121 as soon as

you're able. Thank YOU!
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PRAYER REQUESTS
Each week Prayer Requests are updated for the

respective month. If you would like to keep your

prayer request listed for the following month,


please reach out to the Prayer Ministry to have it

re-added.

 “POWERED BY THE HOLY SPIRIT” 
Before coming to the Lord we should

praise and worship Him! Then pray

His Word through scripture! Conclude

by praying in the Spirit!         

Praising God that every month our goal is to highlight an event to pray over. For the

month of May the Prayer Ministry will host the National Day of Prayer on Thursday,

May 5th, via our Prayer Conf Call line (978-990-5481 Access Code: 3403595#)

PRAISE REPORT:
1.

      from 6 -7 am and from 6 -7 pm. We will also pray and praise God in advance for the  
      workers and souls that God will bring in through the VBS vineyard
    2.Praising God that Sis. Andre’s cousin, James Atkins Jr. is home from his
       quadruple open heart surgery. Please continue to lift him in prayers as he recovers.
       The family thanks everyone for their prayers!
    3.Praising God that our Prayer Room is back open and for the ministries that have
       answered the call to facilitate our Wednesday evening prayer time! For the month
       of May our Deacons will facilitate our prayer time and starting May 11th we will
       resume in person prayer service. June thru September and November and
      December are open. Our ministers will facilitate October.

Week of April 25 - May 1, 2022

Please pray for Ada Woods.
Please pray for Sis. Victoria's dad, Eugene Smith. He was taken to the hospital on

Friday.
Bro. Clyde requests prayer for a friend and former coworker, Fred Bierbaum. He

has an aggressive form of cancer. Please pray for him, his wife Charlotte, and the

entire family.
Please pray for Bro. Roger Riddick's uncle, Rev. Edward. The family is asking

prayers for healing. If it's God's will, Uncle will see his 92nd birthday this June.
 Prayer request from Ricka Claycomb: Bloodwork has given Drs. a possible

diagnosis. Prayers for the biopsy procedure on Tuesday. This will confirm.

PRAYER REQUESTS/ HEALING/ GOD'S WILL 
1.
2.

3.

4.

5.

Please pray for Rev. Twana Shanklin in the passing of two cousins on her father’s

side. Also pray for her Aunt on her father’s side as well as traveling grace.
Sis. Janice McElvaney requests prayer for her friend who’s only son was found

dead on Friday. 

BEREAVEMENT
1.

2.
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 THE BLACK AWARENESS MINISTRY (BAM )... 
is back on schedule this month and will meet via Zoom, Thursday, May
12th, at 7pm. The BAM invited a panel of professionals and business
entrepreneurs to next week's meeting. We value their character, intellect
and energy! So please join us and let's glean from their experiences!  Come
with questions please! 

Thank you & we look forward to seeing you!

 WELCOME, WELCOME, WELCOME!
STAFF MUSICIAN

 
FBCJ welcomes our new Staff Musician BRO. THOMAS MASON II! Bro.

Thomas brings us over 20 years of professional musician experience. He is

a proficient keyboardist, teacher, writes music, and has been a worship

leader. In his words, he is “an experienced Levite of God looking to be

instrumental in Kingdom building by transferring music ministries into more

effective vehicles for outreach & church growth.” His effective first day is

May 1, 2022. Let’s please welcome him with “Love Is The First Baptist Way”!

Pulpit Committee...
If any FBCJ family member has


a question for the Pulpit

Committee, please feel free to


email the committee at

pastoral@fbcjtown.org. We

welcome your questions. 




mailto:pastoral@fbcjtown.org
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